Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Free Concert--July 10 at Otterbein

'InCommon Columbus’, Ohio's premier a cappella singing group, will
perform a free concert at Otterbein University on Sunday, July 10,
beginning at 3:00 p.m. InCommon’'is a 20 person, coed,
contemporary a cappella singing group founded in 2016.
Congratulations to Craig Derksen, FCBDD staff member with the
Technology Department, who is one of the performers in the group.
Otterbein University is well known for their excellence in the
performing arts.

To reserve your seat or for more detail, click on the link below:

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/368379341527?aff=efbneb
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